
                                                                                            
 

                            2022 Board of Directors Nominee Bio 

 
 

Name: Matthew Strayer 

 
Service to NAR, OAR, OKCMAR and MLSOK: 
 
I have been a Realtor with OKCMAR & NAR for the past 3 years. I have been involved in 
planning with NAHREP OKC. I submitted for the OKCMAR Board of Directors last year, but 
did not get elected. In 2020, I obtained the AHWD, SRS & PSA designations. During 2021,  
I have obtained the NCREA & CREIPS Commercial designations/endorsements.  

 

Service to other boards and committees: 

Last year I began developing a Diabetes research non-profit and hopefully that will materialize 
soon! 
 
 
Tell us a little bit about your personal life and personal philosophy. 

Hello! I’m Matt Strayer, I’ve been licensed going on about 3 years. We live in Yukon. I’m 
married to Gabriela who is also a Realtor. I love dogs to which we have an English Mastiff. I’ve 
also been devoted to volunteering my time for as long as I can remember because there’s a lot of 
value in giving back! I’m also a volunteer Patrol Deputy with the Sheriff’s Office which I take 
great pride in. Since being licensed, I have taken the time to add value to our clients by earning 
the Seller Representation Specialist designations. I’ve completed the Pricing Strategy Advisor 
course and just last week, I earned the Commercial NCREA and CREIPS designations to 
continue moving upward! 
 

 

 



                                                                                            
 

 

Tell us why you would want to serve on the board of directors. 

I want to serve on the Board of Directors so that I can help positively effect change in our local 
real estate industry. And if change isn’t needed then we continue to develop and figure out ways 
to improve the already in place systems. I have a strong backbone for doing the right things and 
being diplomatic in the process. I enjoy leading and think this would be a great opportunity to be 
involved. Thank you! 


